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 DISLEY  &  DISTRICT FLOWER CLUB 
 

Newsletter January 2022  
 

Tonight, the demonstrator is Linda Hardmen. Welcome to any visitors. 

Happy New Year 
From the Committee 

 

February 
9th   Club AGM to be held on-line via zoom. The link will be emailed out nearer the 

time. 
 
March 
9th   Club night. Demonstrator Kathleen Dean from Southport  
16th  Club Workshop with Sylvia Bower please sign up tonight and the details will 

be emailed to you (or phoned if you have no email address) . 
   
April 
7th  Hopefully the Club trip to Halifax Piece Hall and Shibden Hall. Amazingly it 

looks like the price is still £25. 
13th  Club night. Demonstrator Ann Morgan from Morecambe  
27th  Club Workshop (to be confirmed) 
 
May  
11th  Club night. Vanessa Wellock from Ilkley ‘What were you doing when?’ 
18th  Club Diamond Anniversary Dinner from 2020 at the Deanwater speaker 

Kathleen Williams.  
22nd  Club Workshop (to be confirmed)  
 

Information 
 

During the committee meeting on Monday this week we worked on finalising 
the 2022/23 program. There will be the usual 9 demonstrators this year, at 
least 1 trip hopefully more, a program of workshops starting in March lead by 
members of the committee, a coffee morning in August and hopefully a 
Garden Party in late June. All this is in addition to the formal Anniversary 
Celebration Meal taking place in May at The Deanwater. 
 
I hope that when we meet again in March the way forward will be positive and 
we all feel safer and happier moving towards the warmer weather.  


